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Subject IWPC Short Story

From iwpcdelhi corps <iwpcdelhi@yahoo.com>

To: vijaya_venkataraman@yahoo.co.in <vijaya_venkataraman@yahoo.co.in>

Cc: vijaya.venkataraman@gmail.com <vijaya.venkataraman@gmail.com>

Date Sat, 10 Mar 2012 at 4:45 PM

Dear Vijaya Venkataraman,
 
The Indian Women's Press Corps takes great pleasure in informing you that your
short story titled "A Time for Reckoning" has won the Third Prize in the IWPC's
Short Story Competition. Our heartiest congratulations!
 
We would be organising an event where the prizes for the short story competition
would be given out and will be informing you of the date of the function in due
course.
 
Meanwhile, we will appreciate if you could send your photograph and a soft copy
of your short story so that we can put it up on the IWPC website.
 
With best wishes,
 
 
 Saroj Nagi                                             Shubha Singh
(President-IWPC)                                 (Convenor Books and Library Committee)
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